
 From the Pastor               August 13, 2017 
    

        Mark your calendar for our 76th Homecoming.  
The dates are October 7-8.  We are going to have an 
old-fashioned preacher, Dale Vance, along with his 
wife.  They will be doing some old-fashioned singing.  
Plans are being made NOW, and we hope that you 
will be a part of the celebration!   
 In our recent deacons meeting we discussed 

having an “OLD FASHION” theme.  Along with the preaching and 
singing, those who would like to dress for the occasion could do so.  
This would add a special flavor to the weekend.  A power point display 
will be shown to give everyone some ideas.  
 Even though styles and methods have changed over the years, we 
still need to be an OLD-FASHIONED CHURCH in our stand for the 
BIBLE and for CHRISTIAN LIVING.  We will discuss it a little more 
tonight.  I’m so thankful for the many years that our church has been a 
witness in this area.  May we all echo by saying AMEN! 

 

� 
 

PROJECT PRAYER REQUEST:  Begin praying now 
for the need to purchase a newer van.  The estimated 

cost would range from $15,000-$20,000.  We will       
wait on the Lord for direction. 
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LAND SALE:  It would be wonderful if the property 
owned by one of our members in Rockwell would  

be sold.  A generous donation is going to be                           
given from the sale. 

 

� 
 

THANKS to the men who were able to come out for 
the work day yesterday. It is such a blessing to get  
some of the maintenance needs accomplished. 
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SUNDAY SCHOOL CLASS PROMOTION - September 10th                                     

 

BACK-TO-SCHOOL SUNDAY - August 27th 
There will be a special prayer time for all of the youth from  

our church who are starting a new school year. 
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We WELCOME to our church… 
Danielle King 
Greg Evans 

Keshan Kennedy 
So glad to have you at Faith Church! 
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Plan to attend the GIANT YOUTH SERVICE at Gospel Light Baptist 
in Walkertown.  The date is August 26th.  Departure time is 

3:30 that afternoon.     
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If you have had a PHONE or ADDRESS change, please let 
our church secretary know so we can update our records.  
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REMINDER TO OUR MEN:  Any men who can be of assistance in our         
upcoming Ladies Retreat please see Pam Tyree.  Your help is NEEDED! 
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